
 

Friday 27th April 2018 

Rec—Abid, Y1—Sara, Y2—Isaac, Y3—Eartha, 
Y4—Nadia, Y5—Josh, Y6—Iffat 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their 

Attendance Award 
Our Attendance Award this week  goes to Year 2 with 98%. Well 
done to them! Remember, if your child is unwell or has an  
appointment, please call the Office in the morning to let us know. 

Punctuality Award 
This week, our Punctuality award goes to Year 2 with just 2 
lates! Well done to them, what a great effort! Check out 
our Fleet Heroes punctuality notice board for updates. 

Parent Hub 
Thanks to all of you who have signed up to the Parent Hub 
app. If you haven’t yet downloaded it, please download it from 
your app store, click ’add a school’ and search for 
@Fleetprimary. 

30th April Year 3 to Highgate Woods 

1st May Year 4 to the October Gallery 

1st May Year 5 to UCS for Science Workshop 
2nd, 9th, 16th & 23rd May Family Learning Sessions for Y1,Rec & Nur 9-11am 

3rd May Year 3 to Talacre for sports morning 

3rd May Year 5 to the CLC 

4th May Parents’ Association Fun Run 

7th May May Day Bank Holiday—School Closed 

8th May  Reception to the Discovery Centre 

10th May Y1 to Kentish Town city Farm 

14th-17th May KS2 SATs week 

18th May School Photographer in—class and individual 

21st-25th May KS1 SATs week 

21st-25th May Year 6 to Gower 

22nd May Year 4 to the CLC 

22nd May Year 5 to Hampstead Heath (pm) 

24th May Rec (am) and Y1 (pm) to Hampstead Heath 

28th May—1st June Half Term Holiday 

4th June INSET Day—School Closed 

8th June DISCO 6-8pm 

11th-15th June Y1 Phonics Screening Check Week  

18th June Year 4 to the Science Museum 

22nd June Year 5 to the Crick 

25th June Reception to the Heath (am) 

26th June Year 4 to Kew Gardens 

28th June Year 5 to the October Gallery 

29th June Year 3 to Camden Local Studies Centre 

30th June Summer Fair (provisional date—to be confirmed) 

3rd July Year 1 to Hampstead Heath (am) 

5th July Year 4 to the Hampstead Heath 

5th July  Year 6 to the CLC 

6th July Year 5 performing Brass on the Heath (am) 

11th July Sports Day (am) 

17th July  Year 4 to the Zoo 

20th July  Year 6 leavers BBQ 

25th July End of Term—finish at 2pm 

Dates for your calendar this term 

Nursery Admissions 
We are currently taking applications for our Nursery for children born 
between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015. Please see the 
office if you’d like to apply for a place for your child for September.   

Message from the head 
I have been really impressed lately with how well our youngest children 
are doing and especially in their writing. Reception staff have been work-
ing hard to make writing fun for the children and it’s paying off. On the 
back page, you can see how Hunter wrote to Ms Cleine to ask for some-
thing and in the picture below are Saheim and Sufiyan who were very 
proudly showing me what they had been working on this week. If we are 
successful in making children love writing when they are in Nursery and 
Reception, it stands them in good stead to be purposeful writers who 
will enjoy it later.  
Next Friday is the Parents’ Association ‘Fun Run’. We’re really looking 
forward to it and are hoping that it will raise lots of money so that we 
can restock the School Library. We want the children to be able to bor-
row the latest high quality texts to foster a love of reading across the 
school. Next week, we have a family learn-
ing course starting for parents from Nurse-
ry to Year 1. These sessions are great to 
support you to support your children in 
their learning and will give you great ideas 
and tips on how to help your child at home. 
Please come along if you can. Have a great 
weekend and see you on Monday.  

Looking for Super Heroes! 
If you are having a clear out and have any unwanted  
Super Hero costumes please bring them in for Nursery 
as dressing up outfits—thanks! 

Please Help! 
After next Friday’s ‘Fun Run’, we are looking for any parent volun-
teers to help us move some soil into our raised beds. If you can help 
please let Ms. Cleine in Reception Class know. Thank you. 
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Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

17th May—Year 6 Class Tea 
24th May—Year 5 Class Tea 
25th May—Year 5 Class Assembly 
7th June—Year 4 Class Tea 
8th June—Year 4 Class Assembly 
14th June—Year 3 Class Tea 
15th June—Year 3 Class Assembly 
21st June—Year 2 Class Tea 

22nd June—Year 2 Class Assembly 
28th June—Year 1 Class Tea 
29th June—Year 1 Class Assembly 
5th July—Reception Class Tea 
6th July—Reception Class Assembly 
12th July—Nursery Class Tea 
13th July—Music Assembly 
20th July—Leavers Assembly(2pm) 

Tea and Assembly Timetable 



   

We recently took receipt of an Automatic External Defibrillator (or AED) thanks to some 
funding from ‘Hand on Heart’. This week, we were visited by a First Aid trainer, who 
trained all of our Year 5 children in basic CPR and how to use the AED. We then had a train-
ing session for some of our staff. We hope we will never have to use it, but if we do we are 
prepared. Basic life saving training is a fantastic life skill and can make all the difference in 
an emergency. We hope to make this part of our curriculum moving forward with all Year 
5’s receiving the training each year. A massive thank you to ‘Hand on Heart’ for providing 
the AED and the training. Also to Sam (parent and ex-governor) for putting us in touch with 
them. 

 

These fantastic pictures were created by our 
Year 4 children as part of their new topic on 
the rainforest. They are going to be learning 
about some of these amazing creatures and 
their habitats over the next term. If you get 
a chance go and see them hanging up in the 
class. 
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Well done to March’s Calendar Competition Winners based on Jackson Pollock. April’s artist 
is Hannah Hoch—not long left to enter before May’s artist is announced.  

EYFS Winner—Hana (Rec)  KS1 Winner — Sami  (Y2) KS2 Winner — Adama (Y5) 

A big well done to all the children who took part in the Camden School’s Swimming Gala last 
week. The children did brilliantly and 
we came overall 7th from 16 schools, 
which for our first appearance, was 
fantastic (and we were up against lots 
of two form entry schools with dou-
ble the number of swimmers to 
choose 
from!).  

Last week Hunter in Reception had a fantastic idea for the hill outside. Like all good ideas he 
decided to put it in writing! He wrote a letter asking ‘Please can I put holes in the ground 
for crazy golf?’ Ms Cleine and Mr McGibbon were so impressed with his idea and his writing 
that they said ‘of course’. This week he has put his idea into action!  

Year 5 have been writing poems about food—here’s George’s fantastic example: 

I LOVE PIZZA—FOOD GLORIOUS FOOD 
My Pizza  

Slivering cheese melts like gold  
Tomato lake is my cake  

By that time my toppings await  
Pepperoni and pineapple jumping on  

Is my song  
Olives and mushrooms  

That’s what I await   

Can’t wait for it on my plate  
Letter box bangs 

As I scram 
That’s my pizza 

By George 


